GRADE SEPARATION

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE -

January 6-31, 2024
A

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE:

Rutile Street east of Van Buren Boulevard | January 6—31, 2024, weather permitting.

TRAFFIC IMPACTS

Rutile Street will be closed to
through traffic from Van Buren
Boulevard east to Galena Street.

Saturday, Jan. 6 at 2 a.m.
through
Wednesday, Jan. 31 at 5 p.m.

During Construction

Please follow the posted
detour and reduce speed
in the area.

The closure is necessary
to complete work in the
railroad right of way.
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This information may change due to weather or field conditions.
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